

ANIMAL AMAZING FACTS 4

1. Look at the pictures and write the corresponding words:

		
		
		
		

Read the definitions and write the corresponding words:

A grey and white bird that can fly very fast. _____

Working hard at something because it's very important to you: _____

Any animal that gives birth to live young and feeds its young on milk: _____

A small insect that rolls balls of dung. It lays eggs in the dung and feed on it. _____

An animal that lives in trees and move very slowly. _____

Causing or likely to cause death: _____

Producing venom which can kill or cause death: _____

Good at learning, understanding, and thinking in a logical way about things: _____

2. Read and complete the sentences using the correct form of TO BE verb and COMPARATIVES and SUPERLATIVES:

The peregrine falcon(fast) _____ animal on Earth.

Mosquitoes (deadly) _____ sharks.

Box jellyfish (venomous) _____ animals in the sea.

The sloth (slow) _____ the tortoise.

The mosquito(deadly) _____ animal in the world.

Dung beetles (strong) _____ elephants.

The female octopus (dedicated) _____ mother of all.

Pigs (intelligent) _____ many animals.

Bowhead whales (long- lived) _____ mammals.

My cousin Jake thinks I (good) _____ than you.

These scissors (bad) _____ of all. Can you give me something else?

3. Read the text and choose the correct answers:

Hi, my name is Violet Parr, I'm 14 years old and I live in the center of New York. Let me introduce my family to you. My youngest brother is called Jack Jack. He's 1 year old, and he weighs only 13 kilos. His power is shapeshifting, that means he can change into different forms. My younger brother is Dash. He is 10 years old, but he can run faster than anyone in the family. However, I'm stronger than him. He also has special powers like me. We can become invisible, and we have elastic arms, but mum says that we can't use our powers unless we are in danger. My parents are Helen Parr and Bob Parr. My mum is 37 years old, and she is the most intelligent in the family. My dad is 39, he can lift very heavy things, so he's the strongest. We are a very special family as you can see. Now, tell me about yours, I'm sure that you have a very special family too.

1. Where does Violet's family live? a. England b. The US c. Malaysia	2. Who is the oldest child? a. Jack Jack b. Dash c. Violet
3. Who can change into different forms? a. Jack Jack b. Violet c. Dash	4. How many members are there in Violet's Parr? a. 6 b. 4 c. 5
5. Who is the fastest runner in the family? a. Violet's mother b. Jack Jack c. Dash	6. What is the text about? a. Violet Parr b. Violet's family c. Special powers

4. Read and choose the correct options to complete the text:

The Sahara Desert is the (1) _____ of 22 deserts and is sometimes called the Sea of Sand. The temperature can be very high and there (2) _____ very little water there and it (3) _____ rain very often.

An "oasis" is like a lake in the desert. The water in an oasis (4) _____ from rivers under the ground. There are many "oases" in the Sahara Desert but people often (5) _____ to travel for many days to find one.

Although life is difficult in the Sahara, a lot of people live there. They move from one place to another to find the water they need and use camels to carry things when they move. This animal (6) _____ large feet and can (7) _____ across rocks and sand.

Lots of animals and insects live in the Sahara too: snakes, lizards and spiders, for example. These animals get most of their water from the plants they eat. During the day, small desert (8) _____ look for cool caves to sleep in and other animals lie down (9) _____ trees. And did you (10) _____ that the Sahara is (11) _____ every year?

1.	a. bigger	b. big	c. biggest
2.	a. is	b. are	c. was
3.	a. isn't	b. don't	c. doesn't
4.	a. come	b. comes	c. coming
5.	a. had	b. have	c. has
6.	a. have	b. had	c. has
7.	a. walking	b. walk	c. walks
8.	a. animals	b. animal	c. insect
9.	a. above	b. under	c. on
10.	a. knows	b. knew	c. know
11.	a. growing	b. grow	c. grows

5. Read the story. Write words to complete the sentences about the story. You can use 1, 2, 3 or 4 words.

Robert and Harry stay at their grandparents' house by the sea. One hot and sunny morning, Grandmother makes a picnic and takes the boys to the beach. After lunch, Grandmother lies down and opens her book. The boys play football on the beach and then make a little castle with some sand.

The weather is _____ when they go to the beach.

The boys play with a _____, and then make a castle with some sand.

Then Harry sees a strange cave which is near some big, grey rocks at the other end of the beach. The boys quickly run to it and look in, but they can't see anything because it is very dark. Harry says, "It looks big inside. Come on! I'll go first."

The cave at the end of the beach is near _____.

They boys can't see inside the cave because it is too _____ there.

_____ is the first boy to go into the strange cave.

Harry and Robert are playing inside the cave when suddenly Robert says: "Oh no! I can hear the sea! It's coming into the cave." They are very afraid, but the Harry feels something wet on his hand. It is a dog's nose! The dog is very clever. It shows the boys another way out of the cave and back to the beach. When they tell their grandmother about the dog, she gives him three biscuits and says, "Well done!"

The brothers feel _____ when they hear the sea in the cave.

Robert and Harry follow a very _____ and go a different way back to the beach.